SMI/dgr

3 May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer
Change to Uniform from September 2024

Following the uniform consultation that took place last year and having listened to the opinions of our students,
with effect from September 2024, blazers will be replaced with a black V-neck jumper bearing the Academy logo
and our Uniform Policy will be updated to reflect this. The black V-neck jumper will only be available to purchase
from our uniform supplier, Prestige, and students will not be permitted to wear any other style of black jumper.

As this change does not take effect until September 2024, students are still required to wear blazers for the
remainder of this academic year as per the current Uniform Policy and any student who does not comply with the
current policy will be sanctioned in line with the Behaviour and Attitudes Policy.
We appreciate that replacing uniform can be costly and, should your child’s blazer still fit them, they can carry on
wearing it until Christmas when we ask that all students wear the V-neck jumper, which will be available to purchase
from Prestige after May half term.
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the Academy.
Yours faithfully
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Simon Miller
Deputy Principal — Behaviour and Attitudes



